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Thanking you for 
 your help... 

We asked and you helped! 
On behalf of the Branch 

 Poppy Comittee  
we would like to offer a heartfelt 

thank you  for everyone who came out
for Poppy shifts at the 
Mall and Superstore. 

Your support is greatly appreciated. 
 

A BIG THANK YOU for the  financial
contributions towards the 

Poppy Campiagn. It is what makes our
Campaigns so successful. 

 
. 

          Youth Education  Remembrance             
 Poster and Writing Contest Winners 

with Branch Executive Members

  Mary Russell presents President                  
Jack MacKay with a                

World War Coin Collection 
to add to Branch Memorabilia! 

 

The Youth Education Committee 
did a wonderful job getting information
out to the schools, organizing, judging

and hosting the Awards Ceremony.
The Youth submitted some amazing

works of art and literacy. 
Congratulations to the Youth winners
and a Thank You to the Committee for

a job well done. 
More pictures will be in the 

Branch soon. 



Follow us on on our new Facebook Page: 
Royal Canadian Legion

Branch 120 - Georgetown

       General Meeting
      December  12, 2019

 at 8:00 p.m.

Come on out..... 
bring the Kids, Grand Kids or 

 little ones you know!

LA  Breakfast
Saturday Dec. 14

8:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.
$8

Menus Posted at
the Branch



EARLY BIRD
MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL

CAMPAIGN
 

The Membership Comittee and the
Branch thanks all those who took

advantage of the Early Bird Renewal. 
 We had a great number of

Memberships renewed. 
Should you still need to renew

 please reach out to Membership 
Chair Dick Scheeringa

January Upcoming 
Events

 
Keep your eye out for

more details.....
 

January 1, 2020
President's 

New Years Day Levee
Come and join us to start  

2020 off right!
 

January 19, 2020
Branch 120 
President's 

Town Hall Meeting
 

Come out and give your 
constructive feedback and 

concerns in an informal setting.
 



Saturday Drop In
 Shuffleboard

1:00 p.m.
Blind Draw Teams

$5 per week

Ways and Means Upcoming Events
Every Saturday Afternoon... 

Come on out for our Meat and Mingle!


